
 
Dear Washoe County Residents, 

I am honored to be named the Chair of the Board of Commissioners here in Washoe County for 2017. I 

have served the past two years as Washoe County Commissioner for District 2 and I will continue to 

represent and serve the citizens of Washoe County the best way I know how. 

As we enter the New Year, there are several goals I plan to work with the Commission to achieve.   

 Continue to maintain and nourish growth in Northern Nevada 

 Maintain relationships with state and federal delegation on all issues 

 Foster economic growth to support our local businesses to provide critical infrastructure as the 

County continues to grow 

 Continue to create a “culture of yes” among departments within Washoe County 

Those are just a few of the areas I plan to make a priority as this Chair of the Board of County 

Commissioners. 

I am certain that with the assistance of the Washoe County Commission and staff, led by the County 

Manager, we will continue being the social, economic and policy leaders in Nevada and the western 

United States. 

Public participation will remain extremely important as the Board of County Commissioners makes 

decisions. I will continue to elevate the communication between citizens and staff to provide a higher 

level of service to all individuals in Northern Nevada.  

I am honored to be your Chair and look forward to working with my fellow Commissioners, citizens and 

community leaders to continue building toward an improved Washoe County. 

 

 

 

Bob Lucey 

2017 Washoe County Commission, Chair, District 2 


